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Mr. Dan Martin
Senior Vice President of Pipeline Operations
ANR Pipeline
Nine Greenway Plaza, Suite 774A
Houston, TX 77046

Re: CPF No. 3-2003-1002-H

Dear Mr. Martin:

A Corrective Action Order was issued on February 7, 2003 by the Associate Administrator
for Pipeline Safety in the above-referenced case. It required you to take certain corrective actions
to protect the public and environment from potential hazards associated with your Southwest
Mainline pipeline which extends from Mainline Valve 44 in Mercer County, lllinois to the New
Windsor Compressor Station in Henry County, nlinois. The Director. Central Region, OPS has
advised that aJl actions required in the Order have been completed. This case is now closed and no
further enforcement action is contemplated with the respect to the matters involved in this case.
Thank you for your cooperation in our joint effort to ensure pipeline safety.

Mr. David F. Jones, Vice President Eastern Operations, ANR/EI Paso
Mr. David H. Cok~. PEt DOT Compliance Engineer, Plains Div., ANR/EI Paso
Mr. Ivan Huntoon, Director, Central Region. OPS
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Sincerely,

~ /1,\ James Reynolds

Pipeline Compliance Registry
Office of Pipeline Safety


